
 

Lindisfarne 2024/25 – Term 3 Newsletter 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Welcome back to Term 3 in Lindisfarne! I hope you’ve all had an exciting, 

wonderful Christmas! 

 

This term we will be learning… 

History – Ancient Egyptians! I’m so excited for this topic! 

Science – Life Changes – including how a baby develops, and how our bodies change through 

puberty, and as we get older. 

RE – How Muslims worship. 

Maths –Multiplication and Division, then moving onto Fractions later in the term, my favourite! 

The government MTC is quickly approaching! Please remember, that although we do lots of 

work and practice in school, any help you can give to your child to help them with their Times 

Tables is fantastic!!  

Art – Clay Sarcophagus – which will be inspired by our History Topic, Ancient Egyptians. 

PE - Lessons will continue to take place on a Monday and Wednesday. Please ensure the 

children have the correct PE kit on those days. Earrings should be removed for PE and long hair 

should be tided back.  

 

Just a reminder… Homework and Reading  

Homework will be given out weekly, on a Friday, and should be handed in the following 

Wednesday. There will be two pieces of homework (GPS and Maths) as well as spellings. 

Spelling tests will take part on a Friday. Dojo points will be given for homework and spellings.  

Children who do not hand on their homework by Wednesday morning will complete their 

homework during their Wednesday breaktime.  
Please sign your child’s Reading Diary when they have read. This doesn’t always need to be to 

you – independent reading is also fine. The Reading Diaries will be checked each morning by 

one of the class TA’s. We expect your child to read at least 3 times a week at home. Your child 

will receive Dojo points for reading at home and completed AR tests.  

Children who do not read at home a minimum of 3 times by Friday morning will read during 

their Friday breaktime.  

                      

                     Thank you for your continued support, 

                                         Miss Beck 

  

 


